
  

katten.com

2017 Proxy Season Update: Key Considerations for Public 
Companies
Presented by Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP, Ernst & Young LLP and Sard Verbinnen & Co.

December 8, 2016

Katten partner Larry Levin and professionals from Ernst & Young LLP and Sard Verbinnen & Co. will 
host a webinar on the key developments and trends impacting public companies in the 2017 annual 
report and proxy season at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Thursday, December 8. Discussion topics will include:

● Dodd-Frank Compensation and Other Rulemaking Developments Impacting Form 10-K and 
Proxy Disclosure

● ISS' Updated Proxy Voting Guidelines

● SEC's Universal Ballot Proposal and the Impact on Director Elections

● Proxy Access Update

● The "Commonsense Principles of Corporate Governance" and Next Steps

● SEC Legal and Accounting Review Hot Buttons

● Financial Reporting Developments
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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